
Parents/Guardians, 

You will have already received an email from the Near North District School Board today 
advising parents about the preparation of a backup plan for remote learning for Grade 9-12 
students of Parry Sound High School.  

The Board continues to work diligently alongside the Town of Parry Sound and Parry Sound 
Fire Department to ensure the existing Parry Sound High School can accommodate 
secondary students on September 2nd and has prepared a plan for remote 
learning if objective is delayed.  

If this plan is needed, we will focus on making the transition to remote learning as smooth 
as possible, with minimal disruption to student learning and strong communication with 
families and staL. 

Families that require board-provided technology to access remote learning are asked to 
complete the Technology Request Survey to communicate technology needs. If you could 
please complete this by 3pm on Wednesday, August 27th it will allow staL to inventory and 
prepare devices should a shift to remote learning become necessary. 

Families that have devices for their students are not required to complete the survey. 

Sincere Thanks,  

Heather Howald 

Principal, Parry Sound High School 

 

 

 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DsKPKifIHuUa3UOlzFotsTkG1Ol3QQ6NAl5C3gvTXUUpURUIwWlowQktBQzVWVFNHNVZWV0NDWkgzViQlQCNjPTEu&data=05%7C02%7CHeather.Howald%40nearnorthschools.ca%7C6a07fff13e544e6bf81a08dde4072ba5%7C89caa3b007f246b9b750e973168b6c4e%7C0%7C0%7C638917441629884192%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=z%2FKGxc6lhm03ytWa1NaY7kuoAIayLItW9bCh%2FZG8st8%3D&reserved=0

